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January	2018	
	
	
Dear	Parents	&	Students,	
	
Happy	New	Year!	We	do	hope	everyone	had	a	lovely	holiday	and	a	good	break	and	are	looking	
forward	to	an	exciting	term	ahead	as	we	are!	
	
As	you	will	know	last	term	Irene	was	teaching	this	class	as	a	temporary	cover	teacher,	as	we	had	
found	ourselves	unexpectedly	down	two	teachers	at	the	beginning	of	the	academic	year	(as	per	the	
communication	sent	in	August	2017)	Irene	will	have	informed	you	before	Christmas	that	she	had	to	
return	back	to	Canada	in	December	for	2018,	for	which	we	wish	her	all	the	very	best	for	the	future.		
	
The	teachers	taking	over	and	leading	this	class	are	Vicky	&	Durga	&	together	they	will	team	teach	
and	continue	to	do	so	until	the	end	of	the	academic	year.	Vicky	has	already	worked	alongside	Irene	
last	term	in	this	class	to	get	to	know	the	children,	in	order	to	make	it	a	smooth	transition	between	
teachers.		Alison	will	be	overseeing	this	class	to	make	sure	everyone	is	happy	and	until	everyone	has	
settled.	
	
We	are	very	happy	to	have	both	Vicky	and	Durga	teaching,	both	wonderful	with	Children.	We	feel	
sure	your	child	will	continue	to	enjoy	their	class	with	their	new	teachers’	and	grow	and	develop	in	
confidence	and	creativity.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	myself	or	Pete	or	please	get	in	touch	with	
your	new	teachers	on	info@centre-stage.com	or	67327211	
	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
Alison	&	Pete		
And	the	Centre	Stage	Team		
	
	
	


